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MEMORANDUM

28 Jan 2019

Circulation To:
All Staffs

Dear Colleagues,

CANCELLATION OF BIRTHDAY LEAVE (BDL)

We have conducted a survey and found that most of the staff did not apply for the Birthday
Leave for the past 2 years. Since the Birthday Leave is not well appreciated, the Company
has decided to remove the Birthday Leave from the organization. For 2019, the Birthday
Leave will be replaced by the Agong inauguration leave.
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Thank You,
Fresco Management Team
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